
From: Amorosi, Joanne  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 11:13 AM 
To: OARM Directors  
Cc: Jablonski, Janice; Kopia, Katherine  
Subject: Important Guidance on Agency Communications - Effective Immediately  
I just returned from a briefing for Communication Directors where the following information 
was provided.  These restrictions are effective immediately and will remain in place until 
further direction is received from the new Administration’s Beach Team.  Please review this 
material and share with all appropriate individuals in your organization.  If anyone on your 
staff receives a press inquiry of any kind, it must be referred to me so I can coordinate with 
the appropriate individuals in OPA.  
·       No press releases will be going out to external audiences. 
·       No social media will be going out. A Digital Strategist will be coming on board to 
oversee social media. Existing, individually controlled, social media accounts may become 
more centrally controlled. 
·       No blog messages. 
·       The Beach Team will review the list of upcoming webinars and decide which ones will 
go forward. 
·       Please send me a list of any external speaking engagements that are currently 
scheduled among any of your staff from today through February. 
·       Incoming media requests will be carefully screened. 
·       No new content can be placed on any website. Only do clean up where essential. 
·       List servers will be reviewed. Only send out critical messages, as messages can be 
shared broadly and end up in the press. 
I will provide updates to this information as soon as I receive it.   
 


